
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing to request to speak as a delegate (virtually via Zoom) at the upcoming meeting of the 
London Community and Protective Services Committee taking place on Tuesday, November 29, 2022 at 
4pm ET.  
 
My name is Scott Tinney, and I wish to make a Zoom delegation on the topic of Reptilia on behalf of my 
employer, Animal Justice. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Scott 
 
 
--  
Scott Tinney (he/him) 
Staff Lawyer 
Animal Justice 
416-720-8681 
https://animaljustice.ca/ 
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